
   
 

 

TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

Ohio Turnpike Announces Detours for Two Westbound Ramp Closures at 

Exit 187 (Streetsboro) in Portage County 

BEREA, Ohio – Beginning at 5 a.m., Saturday, Oct. 22, to 6 a.m., Monday, Oct. 24, two 

westbound ramps on the Ohio Turnpike at toll plaza 187 (Streetsboro) will be closed for pavement 

resurfacing. 

 

The two ramp closures on the Ohio Turnpike include: 

• The westbound ramp at toll plaza 187 (Streetsboro); and 

• The westbound ramp from I-480/S.R. 14 eastbound. 

The two detours on the Ohio Turnpike include: 

• Motorists traveling west on the Ohio Turnpike who want to exit at toll plaza 187 
(Streetsboro) will be directed to exit at toll plaza 193 (Ravenna), and then travel south on 
Ravenna Road to S.R 303 west to I-480/S.R. 14 west. 

• Motorists who want to travel west on the Ohio Turnpike from I-480/S.R. 14 east will be 
directed to take S.R. 14 to S.R. 303 west to S.R. 8 north and exit at toll plaza 180 (Akron). 

If the pavement resurfacing work is completed ahead of schedule, the detours will be removed. 

For ongoing traffic updates, follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: @OhioTurnpike. 
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